June 8, 2012

Mrt. Mike Marcotte
Director of Utilities
City of Alexandria

RE: England Certified Site
Dear Mike:

There is currently a 10" gravity sewer line located along the north side of the existing railroad
spur that has adequate capacity to serve the proposed site. {See attached drawing.)

I can not attest to the proximity of our lines being within 500 feet of the proposed
development. It is highly probable that they are after the England Authority’s latest improvements
at the site. We have not seen as-builts of their latest improvements.

Furthermore, the lift station at UTLX has adequate capacity to facilitate the additional
100,000 gallons per day flow.

Our Wastewater Treatment Plant is permitted for 22 M.G.D. and utilizes aerated
lagoon/modified activated sludge treatment process. We currently average approximately 11 MGD
annually. An additional 100,000 gallons per day would be easily facilitated at the Treatment Plant.

Should you need any further information, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

&:es C. Graham

Superintendent
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James C.Graham

Superintendent Wastewater Department
1212 Hudson Blvd. - Alexandria, LA 71302
Tel (318)441-6241 - Fax (318)441-6246
e-mail: james.graham@cityofalex.com

Jacques M. Roy
Mayor




